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Diary Dates 

15th Jan Primary Applications Close 

11th Feb School Closes Half Term  

21st Feb School Reopens  

1st April School Closes 1.10pm   

 

   

Primary School Applications  
The LCC website for Primary admissions is now open.  The 

closing date is Saturday 15th January.  If you have a child 

or know anybody with a child due to start school in 

September 2021 please pass on the important information.   
WWW.LANCASHIRE.GOV.UK/SCHOOLS 

 
 

Star Awards 

Christian Value Awards   

 

 

  Well Done!  

 
After School Activity Clubs 

Can we please remind everybody that it is 

essential to pre-book and pay for a place 

at Activity Clubs.  As you are aware the 

running of the activity clubs depends on us 

being able to staff it correctly and to ensure 

we have the right number of pupils to make 

it financially viable.   

 Dinner Money 
Dinner money is £12.00 per week and up 

to February Half term is £69.60.  

 

 
 Contact Information 

It is really important that we can contact 

you quickly if we have an emergency.  If 

you got a new mobile phone for Christmas 

and have changed your number can you 

please make sure you update your 

contacts by email as soon as possible and 

also any change of address.  It is 

important we have at least two contact 

numbers for each family.  

bursar@burscoughbridge.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Welcome Back  
Welcome back, we hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and 

New Year.  To try to limit the spread of Covid 19 and to keep 

everybody safe can all visits to school be kept to a minimum.  

Masks must be worn at all times while on the school premises 

(unless exempt).  Please follow the Government guidelines and 

if anybody in your household is displaying Covid 19 symptoms – 

Cough, high temperature and loss of taste or smell, please take 

a lateral flow test and isolate if necessary.  If anyone in your 

family tests positive it is important to take a LFT for seven 

days - this includes all children aged over five. 

http://www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://1web-boulevard.com/staralmanac/big-yellow-star.gif&imgrefurl=http://1web-boulevard.com/staralmanac/index.html&usg=__j0O2bZvIq6eWEQLQmjFnHjBZc0k=&h=200&w=200&sz=32&hl=en&start=51&sig2=CNv4Bl_5cKz1ID_NoKXWaQ&zoom=1&itbs=1&tbnid=IL91guscWDvnGM:&tbnh=104&tbnw=104&prev=/search?q%3Dstar%26start%3D40%26hl%3Den%26safe%3Dactive%26sa%3DN%26biw%3D1259%26bih%3D831%26gbv%3D2%26ndsp%3D20%26tbm%3Disch&ei=A-ISTr3AHIKr-ga-rLX1Dw
mailto:bursar@burscoughbridge.lancs.sch.uk


 
 

Food Bank 

 

 

PE Days  
On PE days please can you make sure your child comes to school in their PE kit. 

Please note PE kit consists of white T-shirt, black or navy shorts, school 

sweatshirts, dark coloured trainers and dark coloured joggers on colder days. 
Long hair must be tied up and if your child has their ears pierced can you please ensure they do not 

wear earrings on PE day or if necessary they are covered with plasters. 
Infants – Wednesday & Thursday.  

Y3,4&5 – Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.  

Y6 – Tuesday,Thursday & Friday. 

Can all Infants please bring in their PE kit in a labelled bag which will stay in school until 

we break up at Half Term.  They must wear full school uniform every day and will be changing in 

school for their PE lessons.  Please ensure all clothing is labelled.  

 

 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons 

and the wider curriculum our children 

become well rounded, caring change makers 

in our world. Each child is at the heart of 

all we do, to ensure they become the best 

they can be and are meant to be. 

 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value 

is 

Trust:- 
 

 

Our Values - Love, Respect, Hope, Forgiveness, T rust, Perseverance. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Can all parents please make sure pupils 

arrive by 8.45am so children are on time 

for registration every day, as arriving late 

disrupts the whole class and the children 

miss out on an important part of school life.   

If your child is absent for any reason it 

is important to ensure you phone school 

by 9.15am at the latest.  

 

New Apps and Games 
Attached to this Newsletter is the latest E-Safety 

Newsletter containing lots of information to help you 

to keep your child safe online.   If your child has had 

a new electronic device for Christmas can you please 

take some time to look on our website 

www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co.uk under 

the Keeping Safe section, there are a number of 

parent guides on how to keep your child safe whilst 

using online Games Apps and the internet.    

 

You’ve got to be in it to win it! 
Please support our School Lottery.  Please follow the link then search for Burscough Bridge 

Methodist School.   https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

http://www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co.uk/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

